
General Orders -  September 2020 

President’s Special Project 

 

Hello Everyone! 

I’d like to give a huge thank you to the Auxiliaries who brought in raffle items, to those who bought 

raffle tickets and those who presented checks.  Thanks to everyone’s generosity we were able to raise 

$1,610!!!! 

Remember on the PSP – War Dogs report form one of the questions pertains to spending money on 

raffle tickets at the War Dogs table.  Be sure to ask everyone at your next meeting how much they spent 

so you can report it. 

John asked me to pass on to all of you his sincere “Thank You” for the very kind reception you showed 

Brutusz and him at SOI.  He was pleased with the interest everyone showed in the project and support 

they have already given.  It was a great weekend for War Dogs!! 

John wants to visit as many Posts and meet as many members as he can in 2020-2021.  He just asks if 

you have an event scheduled such as Family Freedom Festival events, car shows, or just a regular 

meeting to get a hold of him ASAP to get on his calendar.  He is going to try to keep the events on his 

Face Book page (Chapter 3 of the United States War Dogs Association) and his website 

(supportourpaws) up to date so members can follow him if they’d like to.  John can be reached at 765-

860-4172 or uswardogs3@gmail.com.  He’d love to share his story and the War Dogs organization with 

you. 

I hope everyone was able to visit John’s War Dogs table and displays at SOI.  I hope everyone was able to 

buy some War Dogs items and some of his raffle tickets on the plasma cut American flag with the Pledge 

of Allegiance cut into it and the other prints.  He’s going to sell tickets all year and draw a winner at the 

Department Convention. 

The District Presidents picked up their Auxiliaries PSP – War Dogs folders at the SOI.  Be sure to get your 

folder from them. 

Just to give you a heads up… For Fall Conference I am asking that the odd Auxiliaries in Districts 6-11 to 

bring a raffle item for the PSP – War Dogs raffle table.  Thanks for your items in advance. 

Respectfully, 

 

Patrice Pruitt 

PSP – War Dogs Chairman                                                                                                                                                         
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